
NOTICE – SEATING IS LIMITED 

 

At the May 8, 2023, special meeting, action by General 
Tribal Council was taken which:  

1. Upholds the restriction of on-reservation location for 
GTC meetings and upholds the capacity limits for 
GTC meetings  

2. Directs that those tribal members who are unable to 
attend the meeting due to capacity limitations are 
not eligible for a GTC meeting stipend payment.  

 

Please note: 

Seating for the July 24, 2023, semi-annual GTC 
meeting is available on a first come, first serve basis. 

 

The Business Committee asks anyone who has arrived 
after we reached capacity of 2280 members to please 
sign-in. This will assist us in determining future needs of 
the General Tribal Council. 
 
 

 


